
ANNOUNCEMENT 

REGARDING FEES DIRECTED TO TREASURY 

Dear customer, please be informed about your rights and responsibilities 

 

IN ORDER TO FULFILL PROPERLY  

 The taxes 

 Dues 

 Mandatory fees 

To be directed to treasury in accordance with Article 3 of the RA law “On license place of public 

services” it is also necessary to submit: 

 Tax payer registration number (TIN), if you are representing a legal entity. 

 Public services number (PSN), if you are a physical entity. In case of an absence a 

reference about not receiving a PSN. 

 

IN CASE OF RA CITIZENS HAVING A PSN IS IMPORTANT BECAUSE 

IT IS UNIQUE AND CANNOT BE CHANGED. 

 

BEWARE 

 

 

 

 

 

IN CASE OF NOT SUBMITTING A TIN OR PSN FEES MADE BY YOU 

WILL NOT BE DIRECTED TO THE TREASURY AND MAY CAUSE 

ADDITIONAL RESPONSIBILITIES 


